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Please consider carefully any tariff attached to contracting gas line capacity. As A NH 
electric consumer I see this as a way to contract for gas capacity that 1) may not be 
used/needed and 2) should not be funded by tariffs . The public utility commission 
should do what is best for NH. 

Thank you 
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